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   Process for Seeking Exception for 

Dwellings 6 Units or more 

Overnight Parking 

 

The Property Owner, Landlord, Management Company or Condo Association President 
must apply to request the exception for overnight parking.  

You are only allowed to request this once, so ask for how many parking spaces you think you 
will need. Once we have determined if it gets approved or not, you will be notified via mail or 
email. If it gets approved, give a copy of the approval letter to the tenant(s) that you are allowing 
the approved spaces for. They will need to bring the letter in with them when they apply for the 
overnight parking pass along with their registration and proof of residency if needed. 

Please be sure to state the following in your letter: 

1.)  State in letter reason for hardship 

2.)  Number of Units in Dwelling/Complex 

3.)  Number of bedrooms each unit 

4.)  Number of off street parking spaces made available to tenants 

5.)  Number of on street parking spaces requested 

 

 

Send letter to: 

Leo Perrotta 
Parking Administrator 
City of Providence 
700 Allens Ave. 
Providence, RI 02905 
Lperrotta@providenceri.com 
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